
Current and upcoming events 

Wed Jan 24 

6:30pm Choir  
7pm Zumba 
 
Thu Jan 25 

Noon Bible Study 
7pm Capital Discuss 
7pm Zumba 
 
Fri Jan 26 
2pm Casa Infantil 
5pm TDR Safety Trng 
7pm Zumba 
 
Sat Jan 27 

10am Pr. Vance Meetings 
6pm Manantial Groups 
 
Sun Jan 28 
10am @ CGS 
Service of the Word  

Cong. Mtg. to follow 
4pm Manantial Worship 
 
Mon Jan 29 

11am LaCasita     
5pm LaCasita b-ball 
6:30pm Thorsmen 
7pm Esperando (AlAnon) 
7pm Zumba 
 
Tue Jan 30 

9am Tues Crew 
5pm TDR Safety Trng 
6:30pm Festival Chorale 
7pm Manantial Prayer   

Wed Jan 31 

6:30pm Choir  
7pm Zumba 
 
Thu Feb 1 

Noon Bible Study 
7pm Capital Discuss 
7pm Zumba 
 
Fri Feb 2 
2pm Casa Infantil 
7pm Zumba 
 
Sat Feb 3 

9am TDR Safety Trng 
6:30pm Aztec Dance 
 
Sun Feb 4 
10am @ HC Worship 
Service of the Word 

Annual Mtg. to follow 
4pm Manantial Worship 
 
Sun Feb 11 
10am @ CGS 

4pm Manantial Worship 
 
Sun Feb 18 
10am @ HC  
Pr. Hallie Parkins  
Pulpit Supply 

4pm Manantial Worship 
 
Casa Infantil is in the 
building weekdays from 
8am to 4pm  

Important Phone Numbers:  Pr. Sena 971-707-3350                           

HC Office  503-364-6041 CGS Office 503-363-3726 

Worship Schedule 

1/28—CGS 10 am 

Service of the Word  

CGS Congregational Mtg. 

2/4—HC 10 am 

Service of the Word  

HC Annual Meeting 

2/11—CGS 10 am  

 

 

SUNDAY WORSHIP  

at CGS 10 AM 

Come, worship with 
us at Christ the 

Good Shepherd on 
State Street this   

Sunday, January 28, 
at 10 AM  

CGS Congregational 
Meeting to follow 



All Congregation Conversation Summary  

Thank you for a productive All Congregational Conversation this last 

Sunday (January 21st). Highlights of our meeting were; 

• The CORE Team provided updates on successes accomplished, in-

cluding the One to One Phone conversations. 

• The CORE Team will also be expanding through the addition of 1-2 

members per each congregation - for a total of between 5-8 members. 

• We remembered where we have been in the process, reviewed the 

current focus and dreamed a bit of where we could be going in the fu-

ture processes. 

• The Sub Committee sign up sheets were rolled out for the first time - 

and many members have already volunteered. We will staff those 

committees and get rolling forward, beginning with Facilities and Fi-

nance. We want to keep the committees diverse and to staff with a 

variety of people - so as not to burn anyone out and to gain the wid-

est swath of our communities as possible. We are dedicated to doing 

that - so please prioritize your talents and interests accordingly. 

Again, thank you for your active participation and willingness to volun-

teer and keep moving forward “along the Way”.  

Communication Enhancement Event 

As leaders in our congregations, we are apprising you of a leadership event 

scheduled for this coming Saturday, Jan. 27 at 10 AM.  In working together 

as the three parties in covenant for Discernment and Transformation (Holy 

Cross, Christ the Good Shepherd, and Pastor Sena Norton) we have reached 

out to a pastor specializing in this field.  Pastor Laurin Vance is a retired 

ELCA pastor who volunteers his time to help groups such as ours to im-

prove their internal communication. He will be meeting with the Exec teams 

on Saturday and may want at a later date to involve you, the congregation, 

in the process.  We will keep you informed on developments of this process.  

Heidi Pramuk, Cindy Spicer, Pastor Sena Norton and Loran Sell  


